
This is a translation of the original letter in Danish 

 

THE REGIONAL SCIENTIFIC ETHICAL COMMITTEE  

FOR THE MUNICIPALITIES OF COPENHAGEN AND FREDERIKSBERG 

 

 

 
Date: August 8 1995 

Ref. no (KF) 01-471/94 

 

 

Professor Mads Melbye 

Center for Epidemiologisk Grundforskning,  

Statens Serum Insititut 

Artillerivej 5 

2300 København S 

 

 

 

Re: project (KF) 01-471/94: “Better health for Mother and Child” 

 

The regional scientific ethical Committee for the municipalities of Copenhagen and Frederiksberg 

has approved the above application on the 8
th

 of February 1995. 

 

On the 13 June 1995 the Committee furthermore received the draft participants’ information leaflet 

together with the revised consent form for the project in question.  

 

The committee fully approves of the content of the written material.  

 

 

 

Best regards 

 

sign. 

Richard Vrogaard 

    sign. 

  /Brita Csizmadia 


